TETRATECH

May 29, 2013

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I
Attention: Ms. Kathy Modes
Decommissioning Branch

US NRC Region I DNMS

2100 Renaissance Blvd, Suite 100

King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

SUBJECT: TETRA TECH EC, INC. NRC LICENSE NO. 29-31396-01
NOTIFICATION OF CHANGE IN CORPORATE MANAGEMENT
REPRESENTATIVE RESPONSE TO MAIL CONTROL NO. 580737

Dear Ms. Modes:

As requested in your correspondence listed as mail control no. 58707, this letter is to clarify
information provided in my previous letter notifying you of my replacement of Skip Parry as the
Tetra Tech EC management representative of Environment, Safety and Quality for
correspondence concerning Nuclear Regulatory Commission radioactive materials license
number 29-31396-01. The Tetra Tech EC corporate office is still located at 1000 The American
Road, Morris Plains, New Jersey 07950. Although I am physically located in another Tetra Tech
EC office, I still receive mail sent to the corporate office through interoffice mail provided my
name is on the mail. Please ensure that all future correspondence is directed to the Tetra Tech
EC corporate office with attention to Roger Margotto. Ican then ensure that all correspondence
concerning the license is properly routed internally to our Radiation Safety Officer, Erik
Abkemeier, who is stationed at our Virginia Beach, Virginia office.

If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact Mr. Abkemeier at (757) 944-
0921 or (757)466-4906.

Sincerely,

,é.v/—lhq.‘ )7 %ﬂz?d?Z—
Roger Margotto, CIH, CSP
Director EHS
Tetra Tech EC, Inc.

1230 Columbia St.

Ste. 750
San Diego, CA 92101

1230 CoLumBIA ST., STE. 750
SAN DIEGO, CA 92101



